

24th November 2017

Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Better Never Stops





Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the end of the week!

Dates for next week:

Wednesday 29th: Year 6 Food Detectives Workshop **Thursday 30th:** Dolphin Class Assembly (9.10am) **Friday 1st December:** Christmas Fayre (2.30-4.30pm)

And beyond...

Tuesday 5th: Key Stage One Church Visit; Thursday 7th: Lobster Class Assembly (9.10am);

Friday 8th: The Big Sing

Please contact the School Office should you require any further information.

Christmas Post Box

And we're off...

The Christmas post-box will be in the hall from Monday 27th November until Friday 8th December. If your child wishes to send any cards, please can they remember to write the name of the child they are sending the card to on the envelope! (Plus initials if necessary.) Can you also ensure they write the child's class on the envelope. Many thanks and happy posting.

Mums' Netball Club

Due to the dark days of winter, Mums' Netball Club is on hold until early evening light returns. Mrs Savage will let you know as soon as it is back on again – it will return! Netball will continue for the children as normal on Thursdays after school.

New Starters

I would like to extend a warm welcome to three new members of staff who will be joining our team in the next few weeks: Ms Shamina Malik, Miss Sarah Townsend and Mrs Natasha Lewin. They will be working in the role of teaching assistant and I know they can look forward to a very warm welcome.

Science Club

Or Young Engineers' Club will be here at Denton soon – but we need more people to sign up otherwise the club will not be able to go ahead. All sessions are delivered by a specialist and will take place at Denton. If you would like your child to take part, you will need to register at www.stemkids.co.uk Please speak to the School Office if you have any further questions.

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher